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SOUTHEAST ALASKA/YAKUTAT WINTER TROLL FISHERY ANNOUNCEMENT 

The 2023/2024 commercial winter troll fishery for Chinook salmon will close by emergency order at 11:59 p.m., Sunday, 

March 31, 2024, as detailed in the advisory announcement issued on March 8, 2024. 

Initial openings for the 2024 spring troll fishery will begin in select areas starting May 1 and terminal harvest area (THA) 

openings will begin in June. Additional details on spring and THA fisheries will be provided in future advisory 

announcements issued in mid-April and May.  

 

The Emergency Order corresponding with this announcement is EO 1S0124. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Advisory Announcement web site: http://www.adfg.alaska.gov/index.cfm?adfg=cfnews.main. 
 

Office Ketchikan Petersburg Wrangell Sitka Juneau Haines Hoonah Yakutat 

ADF&G 225-5195 772-3801  747-6688 465-4250 766-2830  784-3255 

AWT 225-5111 772-3983 874-3215 747-3254 465-4000  945-3620 784-3206 

Troll Hotline 225-6870   747-8765 465-8765    
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